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On page 22, within the Discussion section of this paper, the text refers to eastern enclosures
at three sites, one of which is given as being ‘Etton (in Yorkshire)’. In fact, this location is
incorrect; the enclosure in this instance is at Etton in Cambridgeshire. Hence, the text
should read:

“The eastern enclosures of Etton (in Cambridgeshire), Haddenham (in Cambridgeshire)

and Briar Hill (in Northamptonshire) are very impoverished and have only small
assemblages.’
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